Announcement by John Ruggie, Special Representative of the UN Secretary-General on business & human rights, regarding initiative by International Organization of Employers

21 December 2005

“UN Special Representative for Business and Human Rights, Professor John Ruggie, has asked the International Organization of Employers (IOE) to undertake work in the first half of 2006 indicating effective ways for companies to deal with dilemma situations encountered in 'weak governance zones.'  The IOE has agreed to do so, and will liaise with its members and other business organizations, including the Business and Industry Advisory Committee to the OECD, the International Chamber of Commerce, and the Union des Industries de la Communauté européenne, in order to determine the best way to establish the scope of this work.  The Special Representative of the Secretary General is grateful to the IOE for taking this initiative and he looks forward to its results.”
